Guy R. Bissonnette,

December 3, 2021

Portsmouth Town Council
2200 East Main Road
Portsmouth, Rhode Island 02871

RE: Resignation - Planning Board

Dear Mr. President & Members of the Town Council:

After well over a decade of service as a member of the Portsmouth Planning Board, I have decided that it is time for me to move on. It has been and honor and a privilege to represent the Town for all these years. I also want to thank the other hard working members of the Planning Board for their diligence, loyalty and kindness. It was always valued and appreciated.

Having said that, I hereby resign as Chair, and as a member of, the Portsmouth Planning Board – effective immediately.

Thank you for your kind consideration.

Very truly yours,

Guy R. Bissonnette